
Minutes of Library Trustees Meeting 

Concord Public Library 

March 7, 2019 

 

 

Attending: Jean Sorrell, Eileen Wilson, Paula Christopher, Nancy LaPotin, and Beth Cliche 

 

Meeting was called to order by Eileen at 4:07 PM. Paula made the motion to approve the 

agenda, seconded by Jean, and the agenda was approved. Jean made the motion to approve 

the February 7th minutes, seconded by Paula, and the minutes were approved. 

 

We welcomed our new Trustee, Nancy Lapotin. We look forward to working with her. 

 

There was no public input. 

 

Library Assistant’s Report: For the month of February there were six adults visiting the 

library borrowing eleven books, and nine children borrowing nine books. The after school 

program on February 20th went great. We had a sorting activity with Fruit Loops and the 

children made handprint trees with fingerprint leaves. The afterschool program on March 

6th went well. Beth read The Very Hungry Caterpillar by Eric Carle, the children made 

construction paper caterpillars, and colored pictures of cocoons, caterpillars and butterflies. 

Eileen shared pictures of the after school activities.  

 

Old Business: Paula shared that we received $24 at the Town Meeting Day book sale. 

Paula bought the book Project Seasons by Deborah Parrella as a gift to the school in 

memory of Sid Patridge in support of their Farm to School initiative. We decided to order 

another copy to have in the library. 

 

New Business: Beth will check with Audra on whether or not we have to post labor laws. 

We received two strange emails from Jasmine Johnson asking who she could ask for help 

in Concord. We decided they sounded suspicious and we would ignore them. There was 

some discussion of buying books for school children that we will send special invitations to 

in the fall. At Paula’s request we ordered Eliza Beth by J.C. Noble. 

 

Paula made a motion to adjourn. We adjourned at 5:07 PM. Our next meeting will be  

April 4, 2019 at 4 PM at the library. 

 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

Paula Christopher 


